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Vaccines: A brief introduction 

At Treehouse, we believe in the effectiveness of vaccines to prevent serious illness, to promote health and wellness, and to 
save lives.  We also believe in the safety of vaccines. 

We believe that children and young adults should receive all of the recommended vaccines according to the schedule 
published by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and the American Academy of Pediatrics*. 

We believe, based on all available data, scientific literature, current studies, and evidence-based medicine, that vaccines do 
not cause autism or other developmental disabilities.  We also believe that thimerosal, a preservative that has been in 
vaccines for decades, and that remains in only a few vaccines today, does not cause autism or other developmental 
disabilities. 

We believe that vaccinating children and young adults is the single most important health-promoting intervention we 
perform as health care providers, and that you perform as parents/caregivers. 

We know, and want you to know, that the recommended vaccines and their schedule are the results of years and years of 
scientific study and research, with data gathered on millions of children, by thousands of our brightest scientists and 
physicians. The schedule is designed around that research to produce the highest immune response in your child.  This will 
provide them with the best defense against these diseases.  Going against this schedule by breaking up or delaying vaccines 
can put your child at risk.  For this reason, we do not allow families to choose to break up or delay vaccines. 

We understand that there has always been, and will likely always be, controversy surrounding vaccination. But that 
controversy does not change the facts, or the science, or the evidence about vaccines.   

The vaccine campaign is a victim of its own success. It’s precisely because vaccines are so effective at preventing illness that 
we even discuss whether or not they should be given.  Because of the safety and effectiveness of vaccines, many of you have 
never seen a child with polio, tetanus, whooping cough, bacterial meningitis, or even chickenpox. And that, of course, is a 
wonderful thing.   

We write this statement not to scare you, nor to coerce you, but to make you aware of the facts, and to emphasize the 
importance of vaccinating your child. We recognize that the choice may be emotional for some parents so we will do 
everything we can to support you, and to help you understand that vaccinating according to the schedule is the right thing to 
do. 

As medical professionals, we know that vaccinating children on schedule with currently available vaccines is absolutely the 
right thing to do for all children and young adults. 

We’re always happy to answer any questions, or to discuss any concerns, you may have about vaccines. 

Sincerely,  
 
The Treehouse Team 
 
*At this time All AAP/CDC recommended vaccines are required with the exception of those not required by the public school system.  
Currently these include the vaccines for the seasonal flu, HPV, Rotavirus & COVID-19. 
 


